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Today we seem to want to "ban/restrict" way too many activities at our Parks.  We 

have more city dwellers, and the local Parks are a place for people to enjoy.  That 

enjoyment can include flying small model airplanes.  This type of activity gets children 

interested and involved in Aviation. 

   I strongly feel that it's much safer to be in a park with model airplanes flying than to 

be in that same park with multiple dogs running around making the standard mess 

that's left behind. Today more than ever, Parks should be open to all citizens and all 

types of use. 

Please, think carefully about adding "another" restriction onto the local Parks. 


